
Inquiry made on Cornerstone property

By Russ Pankonin
The Imperial Republican
 Members of the LB 840 Citizen’s Advisory Board (CAB) met last week with a representative of
a business exploring a start-up location in Imperial.
 The focus of the new business would be on ag equipment sales and assembly. 
 Members of the CAB reviewed the loan request process with the representative as well as
providing pricing on several lots in the development.
 More follow-up by both parties is anticipated. 
 Justin Tuller, Imperial’s community development director, said his office continues to receive
inquiries of interest in Cornerstone on lot availability for commercial needs and residential
housing. 
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